
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
JK/CO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/SLT/Y11PARENTSEVENEW            19th December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 11 Parents’ Mock Exam Results Evening  

Monday 8th January 2024 15.30-19.00 

 
We will be emailing a copy of your child’s mock results on Friday 5th January in advance of Year 11 Parents’ 

evening which will be held in school on Monday 8th January. Booking for this parents’ evening is now 

open on SchoolCloud. This is perhaps the most important Parents' evening of a child's secondary 

education. On return from Christmas, Year 11 students will only have 15 school weeks left until the GCSE 

exams begin 

 

This Parents’ Evening will be face to face in school and all teachers are looking forward to having 
conversations in person and discussing your child’s performance in their Mock Exams. Appointments will be 
available from 3:30pm-7pm. 
 

As a school we believe that strong lines of communication are crucial and we really want to provide you with 
the best possible experience in supporting your child. You will be responsible for making the appointment 
with the teacher (via the platform) and when you have done this you will then receive a confirmation email. 
 

Appointments can be made from now and will close on Monday 8th January 2024 at 2pm. If you wish 
to make any changes after this date, please contact the school office. I would advise making bookings before 
we break for the Christmas holiday to ensure you can speak to all your child’s subject teachers.  

 
In response to the feedback we received following parents’ evenings last year, a popular request was to 
provide the location of subjects prior to the evening to assist with making bookings. This way time is not lost 
and appointments missed caused by travelling between locations.  

 
I can confirm the location of subjects below: 

  
Hall – English, Maths, Enterprise, Science and RE 

 
Room 19 – Sport, Drama, Music and Art 

 
Canteen – History, Geography, Travel & Tourism, French/Spanish, D&T, Graphics, Hospitality and 
Computer Studies



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Please visit https://boteler.schoolcloud.co.uk or click on “Parents’ Eve” on the top right of the 
school website homepage to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to add appointments will 
be included with this letter.) Please login with the following information: 
 

Student’s First Name:  «Forename» 
Student’s Surname:  «Surname» 
Student’s Date of Birth: Drop down menu 
 

If there are any worries, concerns, or questions then please do not hesitate to contact me as I will be only 
too happy to support you.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr J Koltan 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
jkoltan@boteler.org.uk  
 

mailto:jkoltan@boteler.org.uk

